
 

Covid-19 Update 
 

At the August 15th meeting, the Session considered the recent spike of COVID 
variant cases in the community.  While some churches and schools have 
discontinued in person gatherings, we have determined that our corporate worship 
services should continue in its present form:  masks are optional and separate 
video streaming rooms remain available: one room being masks only and the 
fellowship hall allowing social distancing. Additionally, temperature checks are 
available if needed. 
  
We continue to encourage those who don't feel well to stay home and participate in 
the service online.  As always, we want our church to stand strong in the faith as 
we pray for an end to this pandemic. 
 
Bob Statham, for the Highlands Session 


